
 

BUCKS-PELICANS GAME POSTPONED 

NEW YORK, Jan. 22, 2025 – The National Basketball Association game scheduled for tonight 

between the Milwaukee Bucks and New Orleans Pelicans at Smoothie King Center has been 

postponed due to extreme weather conditions in the New Orleans area. 

The date for the rescheduled game will be announced at a later time. 
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